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Post 16 Transition & Next Steps Event 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

We are pleased to announce that the New Anglia Careers Hub has organised a series of 

post-16 transition events for students in years 11/12/13 and we would like to invite you to 

join us with your young individual. These events will support students making decisions 

about their next steps after GCSEs by offering them the opportunity to meet with local post-

16 training providers and employers to discuss their future and find out about the range of 

options available to them.   

Each event will have exhibitors from a range of different companies as well as colleges, 6th 

Forms and other training providers. 

We are organising these free events at 4 different locations across Norfolk to give you the 

best chance of being able to attend at least one events. Please see the table below for 

information on the locations along with the booking links. 

NEW ANGLIA CAREERS HUB POST 16 & NEXT STEPS OPTIONS EVENTS – 

OCTOBER 2023 

WHEN? WHERE BOOKING LINK 

4th October 2023 

11.30am – 5.00pm 

City Academy Norwich 

299 Bluebell Road 

Norwich, NR4 7LP 

BOOK HERE  

11th October 2023 

11.30am – 5.00pm 

Aylsham High School 

Sir Williams Lane 

Aylsham 

Norfolk, NR11 6AN 

BOOK HERE  

12th October 2023 

8.30am – 3.00pm 

Kings Lynn Town Hall 

Saturday Market Place 

Kings Lynn 

Norfolk, PE30 5DQ 

BOOK HERE  

17th October 2023 

11.30am – 5.00pm 

The Kings Centre, Gt. Yarmouth 

30 Queen Anne’s Road 

Great Yarmouth 

Norfolk, NR31 0LE 

BOOK HERE  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=IIqVYuzWoEiRxvx9e1sAtKQLTANCNIhDsC0c9TveB3JUQVNMSEczRUk2VVFXTzE1UkxVSEdFOUFXWC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=IIqVYuzWoEiRxvx9e1sAtKQLTANCNIhDsC0c9TveB3JUQkdGVkZMOUVRNFVPUjYxQ05CVDhLTk8wSS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=IIqVYuzWoEiRxvx9e1sAtKQLTANCNIhDsC0c9TveB3JUN1EzQVlXRzBJRVpWVlBVNkZLNFZZR1Q4NS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=IIqVYuzWoEiRxvx9e1sAtKQLTANCNIhDsC0c9TveB3JUMjhKT0Y5VUYyMERJS1ROWE9GR1g2WTcwRC4u
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The format. 

Young people will get the chance to talk to representatives of the different organisations 

exhibiting at the event and discuss their options. Parents/carers may book any of the 

sessions that are most suitable to them. 

Each event will have a dedicated ‘quiet hour’ for individuals who would benefit from and 

feel more comfortable with a low sensory environment. Numbers to these sessions will be 

limited. 

How to book a place. 

Attendance is free however where possible we would like to encourage you to book so that 

we can monitor and manage numbers. This can be done using the above booking links. 

 

We are really looking forward to inspiring and supporting young people as they prepare for 

their future and we hope that you are able to join us at one of the events. If you would like 

further information or have any questions, please ask at your child’s school or contact the 

Careers Hub Team on careershub@newanglia.co.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Ashley Cooper 

Operational Careers Hub Lead, 

New Anglia Local Enterprise Partnership. 


